
From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie
Sent: 12/19/2013 11:30:13 AM
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Gonzalez, Nuria (nuria.gonzalez@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Tour PG&E Gas Control

Frank will be going on Jan 7(with Ed R & Paul C.) however Pres. Peevey cannot attend on that day.

Anna-Marie Madrigal 
Executive Director's Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102 
O: 415.703.2492 
F: 415.703.1356

---- Original Message-----
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: Thursday, December 19, 2013 11:29 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul
Cc: Madrigal, Anna-Marie; Gonzalez, Nuria; Brian Cherry 
Subject: Re: Tour PG&E Gas Control

Oops, sorry. Anna-Marie. Frank and Pres Peevey have expressed interest in touring the new San Ramon facility
too.

> On Dec 19, 2013, at 11:27 AM, "Clanon, Paul" <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>
> Anna-Marie
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